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Dear Mr Limbrick
re:2020/5214/P

I write to object to the proposed house being built in Frognal Gardens NW3. I object
to the design as it is incongruous to its semi-detached house. I also object to the size
and colour because other houses in the street are low-rise and there is no other
house in Hampstead that is wholly bright green.

Best wishes
Mark Simon



